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To whom it may concern, 

 

My name is Mark Boyer. I oppose this bill. Beaver trapping is highly regulated and 

monitored by ODFW. The need for further restrictions on the trapping of beaver is not 

necessary. They are a nuisance for ranchers and farmers. This bill would cause 

added cost to the state to pay for government trappers to deal with problem beavers. 

This is emotional based biology not on the science. Populations are not hurting. 

Thank you! 


